Jeff Watson

From: Richard Lee <cid@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 9:04 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Cc: cruseandassoc@kvalley.com
Subject: Eason Segregation #04-10271
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Jeff,

Mr. Darryl Eason has informed me that he is in need of irrigation approval for his 15 lot Segregation.
Mr. Eason has satisfied the requirements of the Cascade Irrigation District for the Segregation of the following:

SG 04-10271
PART OF THE WEST HALF OF SECTION 5, TOWNSHIP 17 NORTH, RANGE 19 EAST, W.M.

Lot 1: 3.40 acres
Lot 2: 3.40 acres
Lots 3 -15:3.01 acres

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Richard P Lee

District Manager

Cascade Irrigation District
8063 Hwy 10

Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-9583



